UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

DOCKET NO. 71-5980 JUL 1 1380

Gereral Electric Company

AT'N: Mr. G. E. Cunningham
Sr. Licensing Engineer

P.0. Box 460

Pleasanton, California 94566

Gentlemen:

Revision No. 4 to Certificate of Compliance No. 5980 was issued on
December 31, 1979 in response to your October 8, 1979 application
forsamendment. Accompanying your application was an amendment fee
of $2,800.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFR 170,
we have reviewed the manpower expenditures required for the review
of the subject application for amendment, and the actual review fee
is $874. We have notified the NRC Office of the Controller to refund
$1,926 to your Company. We apologize for the delay in notifying you
of the refund.

Sincerely,

\W.0. Widlea

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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